
Leanne Sproul! 

From: Rod Keillor <rodkeillor@grnail.com> 
Sent: Friday, 22 June 2018 1:30 p.m. 
To: Resource Consents 
Subject: proposed plan change 13: river terrace 

Dear sir/madam 

on behalf of Little Quail Ltd I object to this plan change 

The basis for my objections are 

reverse sensitivity against exist land use 

loss of character in region close to river and area of orchards and vineyards 

housing too close to road 

urban drift to river, which needs protecting 

Rod Keillor 
for Little Quail Ltd 
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Leanne Sproull 

From: Rod Keillor <rodkeillor@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, 28 June 2018 8:37 a.m. 
To: Resource Consents 
Subject: Re: proposed plan change 13: river terrace 

Thanks 
no I do not wish to be heard at the hearing 

Rod Keillor 
On 27/06/2018, at 4:06 pm, Resource Consents <Resource.Consents@codc.govt.nz> wrote: 

> Good afternoon Rod 

> Thank you for your email in regards to Plan Change 13. 

> As the email that we have received is not on Form 5 (submission form), I just have a question in relation to your 
email. 

> 1. Do you wish to be heard at the Hearing? 

> If you can please let me know the answer to the above questions. 

> Regards 

> Leanne 
> Leanne Sproull I Consents Officer Planning I Central Otago District 
> Council p+64 3 440 0602 I f +64 3 448 9196 e 
> leanne.sproull@codc.govt.nz I www.codc.govt.nz 
> 1 Dunorling Street, PO Box 122, Alexandra 9340 New Zealand 

> This communication, including any attachments, is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not 
read it - please contact me immediately, destroy it, and do not copy or use any part of this communication or disclose 
anything about it. Thank you. Please note that this communication does not designate an information system for the 
purposes of the Electronic Transactions Act 2002. 

> Original Message 
> From: Rod Keillor <rodkeillor@gmail.com> 
> Sent: Friday, 22 June 2018 1:30 p.m. 
> To: Resource Consents <Resource.Consents@codc.govt.nz> 
> Subject: proposed plan change 13: river terrace 

> Dear sir/madam 

> on behalf of Little Quail Ltd I object to this plan change 

> The basis for my objections are 

reverse sensitivity against exist land use 

loss of character in region close to river and area of orchards and 
> vineyards 

housing too close to road 

urban drift to river, which needs protecting 

> Rod Keillor 
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